
PC0002206-0001 

Dr J A Barton 

22 September 2011 

Dear Dr Barton 

Inquest- Mrs Gladys Richards: 

I refer to my previous correspondence concerning the Inquest into Mrs Richards’ 
death, 

As you will be aware, it was my intention to commence the Inquest hearing on 25 
October 2011. Unfortunately, it now seems more than possible that I may be 
receiving hospital treatment myself during the period I had set aside for the Inquest. 
Consequently, I am going to have to postpone the hearing date. Please accept my 
apologies for this. 

I should like to re-schedule the Inquest for the early part of 2012. Please could you 
let me have as soon as possible notification of any dates during February, March 
and April 2012 when you would not be available to attend Mrs Richards’ Inquest? 

Yours sincerely 


